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Thursday 17th December, 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

I would like to start this letter by thanking you all for your support this term. We have had an incredibly positive time 

in school and all the children have worked hard and made really good progress. We hope you have enjoyed seeing 

what the children have been doing via Twitter. 

Today, we have emailed a link out of each year group sharing a Christmas song which they recorded last Friday during 

Christmas Jumper day. We hope this helps you all get in the Christmas spirit.  I am sure you are all now very aware 

that we had Santa pop by yesterday to see the children, this was a truly magical time and so lovely to see their reactions 

as it was a complete surprise. Santa was also able to leave the children with a present each which I’m sure they have 

enjoyed. We would like to thank the PTA for helping Santa by organising the presents. 

If you are not aware, we have been able to extend our food menus at lunchtime and we are now able to offer hot 

food.  You can view the new menu on our website under the Parent Info tab. If you would like to order food for the 

first week back please make sure you have done so by Thursday 31st December. 

Thank you for all your support around the school’s risk assessment around COVID 19 especially for those of you who 

have been wearing face coverings for drop off and pick up. We will be continuing to ask that if you can, to wear a face 

covering and also maintain 2 metre social distancing to ensure we are all keeping safe. I would also like to politely 

remind you that all families should access the site via the pedestrian gate by the staff carpark unless you are taking a 

child to Reception classes where they access via the gate nearest to Reception. 

We are currently reviewing our offer for extracurricular clubs and what they could be  moving forward into the Spring 

/ Summer term, COVID restrictions permitting. We  would really appreciate your thoughts about this so please 

complete the survey monkey below by 15th January. 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/D6GPWJW 

We have two training days on Monday 4th and Tuesday 5th January and we look forward to having the children back 

on Wednesday 6th January. We will also be resuming after school Maths and English groups from the w.c. 18th January. 

We wish you all a very happy Christmas and hope you keep safe and well.  

Best wishes  

 

Emma Goodwin 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/D6GPWJW
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